
AT&T-Florida
5395 NE 14th Ave
FT. Lauderdale, Florida 33334 
                                                                                                                             

Andrea Harper
Keith Team
Pompano Beach, FL 

October 20, 2021

RE: Service Availability

 1508 N Ocean Blvd, Pompano Beach FL 33062 
 Broward County Folio number: 48 43 29 01 0070

       

This letter is in response to your request for information on the availability of service to the
above project by AT&T.

This letter acknowledges that the above referenced project is located in an area served
by AT&T.  Any service arrangements for the project mentioned above will be subject to later
discussions and agreements between the developer and AT&T. Please be advised that this
letter is not a commitment by AT&T to provide service to this project. 

General information regarding AT&T’s service to commercial buildings can be obtained from
AT&T’s Building Industry Consulting Service (BICS) and at www.att.com/bics.

Please contact me at the phone number included in this letter with any questions. 

Thank you for contacting AT&T.

Greg Kessell
AT&T 
Mgr. OSP Planning & Engineering Design
5395 NE 14th Ave 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33334
561.988.6515 
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